
 
 

Fact Sheet – HB 1124 

Bill Title:  Relating to Recommendations for Streamlining Reporting 
Requirements for Taxes and Fees on Spirits. 

Bill Number:  HB 1124 
Effective Date:  July 28, 2013 
Amends   RCW 66.08  
 
Summary: 
The LCB and the Department of Revenue are required to make 
recommendations to the Legislature detailing the statutory changes necessary to: 
 

•  streamline the collection of liquor taxes, fees, and reports; and  
 
• require a single state agency to be responsible for the collection of such 

revenue and information.  
 

These recommendations are due by September 30, 2013, and must be in 
compliance with reporting requirements specified in statute. 
 
 
Contact Information  
For specific questions, please contact Customer Service at 360-664-1600 
or www.liq.wa.gov.   

http://www.liq.wa.gov/

